TOWN OF VICTOR PLANNING BOARD AGENDA
For April 10, 2018
HAS BEEN CANCELED

7:00 pm WORKSHOP FOR THE GULLACE PROJECT

There will be no regular Planning Board meeting on April 10, 2018. A Planning Board
workshop will be held in the main meeting room at the Victor Town Hall, 85 East Main Street,
Victor, New York starting at 7:00pm for the purpose of discussing the Gullace Project. The
workshop is open to the public.

Information and plans available for review at the Planning & Building Office located at 85 East
Main Street. Descriptions of projects are subject to change depending upon meeting outcomes.
All public are welcome to attend meetings. Written comments may be directed to
planning@town-victor-ny.us or mailed to Planning at 85 East Main St., Victor, NY 14564 to
arrive by Wednesday prior to meeting. For additional information call 585-742-5040.
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